
From: HGSE Office of the Registrar <registrar@gse.harvard.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 3:18 PM 
Subject: Update: May 2023 Degree Application 
 

  
 
Dear HGSE Degree Applicants, 
  
If you have already submitted your graduation application, please disregard this message.  
 
If you have not submitted your graduation application:  
 
You can listen to the recording of your name pronunciation (Step 5, Ceremony Name) right 
after you record. However, once you click save the “play” button will lock, and you will NOT be 
able to access the new recording (directly from the graduation application). You can still listen 
to your new recording (after submitting your graduation application) by following these 
instructions. 
  
  

 
  
Cordially, 
Milton 
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